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Thank you for choosing our city as your choice of residence.  We are a growing community with a new elementary school and senior living facilities.

We ask that you take a few minutes to read through the ordinances we have provided you regarding occupancy.  The “Guide to Being a Good Neighbor” is very important to the citizens of Pine Lawn.  After your application is approved, a copy will be provided for your records along with information regarding your trash service.  Having trash service is mandatory.  All trash accounts must be in the name of the home owner and it will be between the homeowner and you the tenant to make payment arrangements.

If you need to reach your local officials, please don’t hesitate to contact them:

You are living in Ward #



Mayor Terry Epps


314-574-7702
tepps@pinelawn.org
WARD 1:
Alderman James Brooks


314-385-4472

Alderwoman Olimes Underwood
314-385-1926

WARD 2:
Alderwoman Roslyn Brown

314-681-0375
Alderwoman Rosalyn Halk

314-874-3301

WARD 3:
Alderman Gerald Metts


314-695-6991



Alderman Adrian Wright


314-389-4497

WARD 4:
Alderwoman Nakisha Smith

314-458-8041



Alderman Elwyn Walls


314-265-6027

Any issues with your permits contact Ms. Roberta Mehrhoff  314-261-5500 x112
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